
I am fully in support of this measure. If I did not show up for my job, I would not have a job. It really angers me that my 
representatives walk out rather than doing the work they were elected to do. I call them over an over to make sure they know that I 
am not in support of such behavior,  but I think at the very least we need to change the rules so they are not getting paid for not 
working! 


